
Student Affairs Minutes 
3.6.24 

 

1 Members Present: Cathy, Rick, Cheyenne, Heather, Zach, Tony – Guests Present: Scott Balbin, 

LeAnn Moore 

2 Soft Ball Post Season Play: 

a. SB is in the top 10 for NCCAA and hope to move up with wins coming up, knocking a 

team ahead of them down the chart. 

b. SB is under budget for the remainder of the season. 

c. APY is good 

d. No discipline for current players who are eligible to play. 

i. Recommendation: The Committee unanimously recommends that SB is allowed 

to participate in post season play with the intent of raising $2000 and the 

institution kicking in $2000. 

3 Men’s Volleyball Program: 

a. The current roster of six is earning the institution around $40,000, not including paying 

for a coach. 

b. There are three recruits who have committed, 

c. Other MVB coaches shared that the MVB program only began to grow once the teams 

were split and had separate coaches. 

d. We are on track with recruiting according to other MVB coaches. 

i. Proposal: Start looking for a MVB Coach right away, set roster to 15 by spring 

’25, if no coach by mid April, we drop the program. 

ii. Kyle and Rick will visit with the teams letting them know that the institution 

recognizes that having one coach for both teams is not in the best interest of 

the teams and therefor a search is underway for a MVB coach. 

1. Recommendation: the Committee recommends adhering to the above-

shared proposal. 


